Complete Application Notice

CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON

MTMNESOTA

Date of Notice: October 12, 2021
Date Application Received: October 06, 2021

Buell Consulting, Inc.
Maria T Lomaz Adams

720 Mam Street, Suite #200
St. Paul, MN 55118

Planning Case File: #PL2021-208

Application Description:  Final Site and Building Plans to add three antennas (Verizon) and
associated equipment to an existing rooftop wireless
telecommunications facility.

Site Location: 7900 International Drive, Bloomington, MN 55425

In accordance with the City Code, the aforementioned application has been reviewed for
completeness. The application has been found to be complete.

The following staff member has been assigned the application review.

Nick Johnson, Planner
(952) 563-8925
nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov

To view all application materials, please go to www.blm.mn/plcase and enter “PL202100208 nto
the search box.




